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04 December 2024 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
Request ID: FOI667701695 

Thank you for your request for information relating to schools safeguarding audit.
 
You have requested the following information:
 
Please can you provide either aggregate scores or response distributions (not individual
responses) for the following question from your most recent annual safeguarding audit: 

The school has appropriate filtering and monitoring systems in place in relation to the use
of technology that are well known and understood by staff and children. 

We advise the Coventry Safeguarding Children Partnership is not subject to the Freedom of
Information Act 2000. It is a statutory partnership in its own right, set up under the Children Act
2004 and is not a public authority for the purposes of the FOI. It is therefore exempt from the duty
to provide information under the FOI. 

You may wish to contact schools directly for this information, their contact details can be found at
the link below: 

https://www.coventry.gov.uk/directory/10/schools-and-their-contact-details 
 
For information, we publish a variety of information such as:  FOI/EIR Disclosure Log,  Publication
Scheme,  Facts about Coventry and   Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future. 
 
If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.



Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request – email:  infogov@coventry.gov.uk
 
If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email  icocasework@ico.org.uk.
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.
 

Yours faithfully 
  

Information Governance


